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Alekka, Please forward this to the assembly for us.

Assembly members
We want to express  our opposition to approving phase 3 of the port reconstruction with out
first bringing it before the people of the borough. We do not want Haines highway used as a
ore transport corridor. Nor , do we  want our port used as a ore storage,  and loading site. We
want to keep Lutak clean, and not poisoned. There is very little, if any upside to allowing
Canada to use our highway and port facilities, but a tremendous amount of risk of spills, and
accidents. Please consider our boroughs health,  and wellbeing. 
Thank you
Rich & Judy Tolles
39 mile Haines hwy.
Haines, AK. 99827
Ph. 767 5536
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